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Marine Notice No. 04 of 2018 
 

Notice to all Seafarers, Fishers, Students, Training providers, Ship owners and Fishing Vessel 
Owners 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Withdrawal of Marine Notice No. 6 of 2017 

 

The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport wishes to advise seafarers, fishers and 

those undertaking maritime training that Marine Notice No. 6 of 2017 has been withdrawn 

on foot of a recent High Court judgement (ref: High Court Record Number: 2017 337 JR) on 

the issue of mutual recognition of seafarer certificates within the EU.   

 

 
Irish Maritime Administration, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland. 

 

 

26/01/2018 

 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 

The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, DO2 TR60,  tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   
For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  

Maritime Safety Policy Division, Dept. of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 
TR60,  Ireland.  

email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  
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